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Spark Finance expands available revolving facilities 

Spark Finance Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of Spark New Zealand Limited, announced today that 
effective 31 August 2017 it has: 

• Increased its existing revolving facility with Westpac New Zealand Limited, maturing on 30 November 
2020, by NZ$75 million (total facility now NZ$200 million); and  

• Established a new NZ$125 million revolving facility with The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd to 
mature on 30 November 2022. 

Consistent with Spark New Zealand’s capital management approach, as outlined in Spark New Zealand’s 
FY17 Results Summary, these revolving facilities will be drawn as needed for general corporate purposes.  
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